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Dear Dr. Win Aung,

the successful cooperation of Saratov State Technical University and iNEER lasts
for many years. The SSTU professors take part in the international conferences held
by iNEER, as well as many iNEER members visited SSTU events. Mutual relations
of the higher management representatives of both our institutions always help to
establish the stronger links of cooperation. I would like to invite you to SSTU for
discussing the opportunities of the international conference that we are planning to
arrange at SSTU with iNEER support. We will be glad if you find a possibility to
visit us for 04-08 of April, 2011. The costs of your stay in Saratov will be covered
from SSTU funds.

Best regards, C’v
—

Dr. Igor Pleve, Rector =



